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Greetings machinery nuts! How lucky we are to live in the south. While much of the country suffers under layers of snow and ice, we have had a relatively mild winter so far. Hope all have had a chance to get some projects done in the shop.

 

  Our February meeting was held Feb 7 at Grandma Hoyts. Thanks to those who brought door prizes!

 

 The field trip to the John Deere museum in Trinity, NC is planned for April 6. Frank Auten has lined this up and will bring some information to the meeting Thursday night. John Friday has talked with the bus company. Depending on the total number going, the cost will be $30-$40 per person.  If you are interested in going on this trip, bring the money to the Thursday meeting so we can get the bus reserved.

 

  Upcoming shows to keep in mind are: March 16 & 17, Southern Farm Days in Lake Waccamaw, NC. March 23 & 24, Old Fashion Planters Days in Garland, NC. March 30, Old Farm Days at Ashtabula in Pendleton, SC. Also remember our Swap Meet on Saturday, March 30. Again we’re going to hope for nice weather and a good turnout. The charge is $10 per truck or trailer load. Get a truck load of your stuff together & bring it & swap it for someone else’s stuff or sell it to buy more stuff!

 

  Our next meeting will be held Thursday, March        at Jacksons Cafeteria, 1453 East Franklin Blvd, Gastonia. This is in the old Akers Center Shopping Center. Meet & eat at 6:00 & meeting to follow.  Bring a friend or neighbor & come join us!

 

  If you’d like to start getting the newsletter by email, need to update your address or if you have anything you’d like published in the newsletter, you can contact me at 704 263 2980 or email rstone28164@yahoo.com
